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Comments: As a climber and lover of the wilderness who takes his responsibility to be a good steward of our

shared public lands very seriously, I want to register my ardent and vigorous opposition to the current proposed

changes in bolting.

 

It will be very destructive to the sport itself, businesses that rely on income from the sport, and it will also make

current routes far more deadly to potential climbers.

 

This is a horrible policy despite it's good intent.

 

Please work with climbing organizations to promote stewardship over the wholesale destruction of an entire

sport, industry, and outdoor culture.


